PALATIANS

THE NEWSLETTER OF CRYSTAL PALACE BAND



Issue: 15 (May 2006)

Contests

Our first venture into the National first section saw us all up early on Sunday 19th March and heading for the regional competition in Stevenage. We were drawn 8th in an entry of sixteen bands and I think it is fair to say that we were all generally pleased with the way we played. Our soloists did their stuff and we gave a good performance of a challenging piece but the result does not make it look that way. We came 15th. We were somewhat deflated but we must remember that it is a tough section and many of the other bands are very experienced at playing at this level of competition or higher. So instead of looking back and becoming disheartened we turned our attentions to the next contest at Hove on the 23rd April. We competed with a slightly different line up of players. Yes the band is strong enough these days that we can change players so that everyone had a chance to compete. We came 6th this time which sounds much better but it was still second to last. The B band, however have done well in their first ever competition. They competed at The Croydon Music Festival and won the Richard Gilbert Trophy.

Concerts

With competitions over for a while we turn our minds to the summer jobs and choosing and rehearsing the music for them. As usual our programmes will be very varied. On a serious note we will be commemorating the 250th anniversary of the birth of Mozart by playing some arrangements of his music and for those of you who like Gilbert and Sullivan we shall delight you with our rendition of the music from The Mikado. On a lighter note we have the film music from Superman back in our music folders after an absence of some years and also a selection from that ever-popular musical West Side Story. The scoop for this summer is an arrangement of the theme tune from the Wallace and Gromit films procured from the composer himself by our clever Librarian Maggie.

The programme for our next bandstand concert at Canbury Gardens in Kingston will include, as usual, a wide variety of music and we will also be featuring some of our soloists. The gardens are in a lovely location next to the river so come along and listen and hopefully, weather permitting, we will all enjoy a great afternoon.

Dates for 2006

Saturday June 10th Crystal Palace Park, Anniversary Ceremony, 12 Noon Start

Sunday June 11th Kingston, Canbury Gardens Bandstand, 3.00 to 5.00 pm

Saturday June 17th

B Band - Holy Trinity Church Fete, Clapham Common, 3 to

4 pm

1 of 2 13/02/2017 15:34

Sunday June 18th	Southwark Park Bandstand 2.30 to 4.30 pm
Saturday June 24th	B Band - Sanderstead Horticultural Society, Purley Oaks Rd. 2.00 pm
Sunday July 2nd	Danson Park, Bexley. 12 noon start
Saturday 8th July	Old Coulsdon Village Fair, Grange Park, 2.00 to 4.15 pm
Saturday 8th July	Concert with Beckenham Junior Choir, St James' Church, Elmer's End.
Saturday 15th July	Gosh Peter Pan Event, Kensington Gardens
Sunday 30th July	Greenwich Bandstand. 2.00 to 3.30 and 4.00 to 5.30 pm
Sunday 3rd September	Hall Place Bexley, Antique & Gardening Roadshow
Friday 15th September	Cadet Parade, High Wood Barracks, Dulwich (evening)
Sunday 15th October	SCABA Autumn Contest, Folkstone
Sunday November 12th	Belmont Remembrance Parade, 10.00 am
Saturday 2nd December	Gala Concert, St. Bartholomews's Church Sydenham, 7.00 pm
Sunday 10th December	Horniman Gardens Carols. 5.00 pm start
Sunday 17th December	Carols/Christmas Music, Bromley Conservative Club, 7.45 pm
Tuesday 19th December	Parkinson's Disease Society Carols, Southwark Cathedral

If you wish to contact the editor, please do so in one of the following ways:

e-mail Carol Maher at woal@btinternet.com OR phone 020 8699 7850 OR write 42, Winsford Road, Catford, London, SE6 4LX

If you have a general band enquiry (e.g. you would like to join the band, or would like to book the band) please contact the Secretary, Rachel Bleach, on 020 8776 2520, **OR** mail@crystalpalaceband.co.uk **OR** visit our website www.crystalpalaceband.co.uk

The views expressed in this newsletter are the personal views of the Editor and are not necessarily those of the Crystal Palace Band.

No part of this newsletter may be reproduced in any way, including on websites, without the express permission of the Editor. © June 2006.

2 of 2 13/02/2017 15:34